
Health coverage 
in Oregon

www.OregonHealthCare.gov  |  855-268-3767 (toll-free)

• Find out what coverage 
and savings you can get 
at OregonHealthCare.
gov/WindowShop

• Financial help is 
available through the 
Marketplace for both 
monthly and other out-
of-pocket costs

• Free coverage may be 
available to kids, teens, 
and adults through the 
Oregon Health Plan at 
OHP.Oregon.gov

• Find free, local help at 
OregonHealthCare.gov/
GetHelp

440-5492 (6/21/COM)



Oregon ah a 
Huamkim Cidam na 

www.OregonHealthCare.gov  |  855-268-3767 (toll-sumbeilo in)

•	A huamkim leh sum 
phatuam na bangdan in koi 
cingah thei ding cih hihmun 
panin encian pha dih in 
OregonHealthcare.gov/
WindowShop

•	Marketplace aa khasim sum 
leh ip-sung-sawk aa piak 
khakding pen. Sumlepai 
huhna ki ngah thei hi.

•	Sumbei lo Naupangte, 
khangno te, leh kumcingsa 
te aading in Oregon Health 
Plan penzong OHP.Oregon.
gov panin kingah thei ahihi.

•	Zongin sumbeilo, 
vengsung panpihna ah 
OregonHealthCare.gov/
Gethelp

440-5492zom (6/21/COM)


